
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

MILTON KEYNES CITY COUNCIL (PROPOSED TRAFFIC CALMING 
SCHEME ON CROSSLEY DRIVE, MAGNA PARK) 2023 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Milton Keynes City Council proposes under Section 90A of the 
Highways Act 1980 to construct traffic calming measures consisting of six speed humps along 
parts of Crossley Drive, Magna Park.  

Six speed humps will be positioned over 600 metres on Crossley Drive and each hump will 
extend for a distance 4.5 metres at a height of 75mm and will extend across the entire width of 
the carriageway whilst maintaining a 300mm gap between the humps and the kerb line. 

The six flat-top speed humps will be positioned along Crossley Drive in Magna Park as follows: 

1) From a point 49 metres south-west of the centreline of its junction with Atkinson Way, for 4.5 
metres in a south-westerly direction. 

2) From a point 76 metres north-east of the centreline of its junction with Atkinson Way, for 4.5 
metres in a north-easterly direction. 

3) From a point 178 metres north-east of the centreline of its junction with Atkinson Way, for 4.5 
metres in a north-easterly direction. 

4) From a point 282 metres north-east of the centreline of its junction with Atkinson Way, for 4.5 
metres in a north-easterly direction. 

5) From a point 385 metres north-east of the centreline of its junction with Atkinson Way, for 4.5 
metres in a north-easterly direction. 

6) From a point 520 metres north-east of the centreline of its junction with Atkinson Way, for 4.5 
metres in a north-easterly direction. 

The Council is now serving formal notification on the proposed humps and copies of the 
statement of reason and a plan showing the location of the humps may be inspected on the 
Council’s website at: www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/consultations. 

Any representations about or objections to the proposed humps, together with the grounds upon 
which they are made, must be made in writing and sent to the Council’s Traffic Regulation Order 
Team at Milton Keynes Council, Civic Offices, 1 Saxon Gate East, Central Milton Keynes, MK9 
3EJ, or by email to TROteam@milton-keynes.gov.uk quoting reference NOT-045 and to be 
received no later than 09 February 2023.  Any representations received will be taken into 
consideration before the implementation of the scheme. 

19 January 2023 
Highways Department 
Milton Keynes Council 
Civic Offices 
1 Saxon Gate East 
Central Milton Keynes  
MK9 3EJ 

Graham Cox 
Head of Highways 
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